
Copyright © 2015 Peel, Inc.	 Longwood Letter - September 2015     1

LONGWOOD LETTER

September 2015		  Volume 9, Issue 9
News For The Residents of Longwood

WELCOME TO 
LONGWOOD 

LETTER
ANewsletter

for the Longwood 
Community

The Longwood Letter is a 
monthly newsletter mailed to 
all Longwood residents. Each 
newsletter will be filled with 
valuable information about the 
community, local area activities, 
school information, and more.

If you are involved with 
a school group, play group, 
scouts, sports team, social group, 
etc., and would like to submit 
an article for the newsletter, 
you can do so online at www.
PEELinc.com. Personal news 
(announcements, accolades/ 
honors/ celebrations, etc.) are 
also welcome as long as they are 
from area residents.

GO GREEN! Subscribe via 
Peelinc.com to have an email 
sent to you with a link to a 
PDF of the newsletter, or have 
an email sent to you instead 
of having a newsletter mailed 
to you!

First Annual 
Kookin for Kids

Saturday, October 3, 2015 10am - 4pm Rain or shine at Langham Creek ACE Hardware. 
Benefitting Childrren's Miracle Network at Texas Children's Hospital

Callin all Cookers for this Kettle BBQ competition. We are enrolling grill teams. Your 
only qualificcation is to be a happ griller for this open competition. Contest entry fee of 
$100.00 will be donated in its entirety to CMN. Prizes awarded to 1st, 2nd,3rd Place and 
"Peoples Choice". SIGN UP TODAY!

Not great at cookiin, be a part of the crowd to taste and vote for your favoriate griller for 
only $5.00 (donated to CMN).

Love music by the Righteous Cause Band. Local Celebrity judges include DJ Jennifer 
Tyler of 106.9 Houston's Classic Rock, Larry Dierker former Astros Piitcher and Manager, 
Bill Brown former Astros Broadcaster, Eddie Jackson former NFL player and Trent Brooks 
of Brooks Place.

Location: Langham Creek ACE Hardware, 18020 FM 529 @Barker Cypress, Cypress, 
TX 77433 281-855-6801 www.langhamcreekace.com

Sign up today! Or come out and join th fun!
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Kids’ Running Team’s Cross 
Country Season Starts 

September 8th
The Northwest Flyers Track Club Youth Cross-Country 

Team kicks off the fall season with registration and a mandatory 
orientation for parents and athletes on Tuesday, September 8, 
2015, at 7:00 p.m. at Cypress Creek High School, 9815 Grant 
Rd., Houston. Registration starts online September 1 at www.
northwestflyers.org. Practices are held at the Cypress Creek 
YMCA and Spring Creek Park in Tomball.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a member program of USA 
Track and Field (USATF), the national governing body for track 
and cross country. The club is in its 28th year in the northwest 
Houston area. Ages 6 - 18 may participate in the team, and 
both beginners and experienced runners are welcome. Middle 
school and high school cross country athletes can also register, 
but should compete after their cross country season is over.

For more information Contact Coach Eric Wentworth at 
emw185@gmail.com, 281-961-6603, or Coach Donnell Carter 
at dcarter.nwflyers@yahoo.com, 281-467-4727. Email Coach 
Carter to get on the email list and you will receive a free running 
training video. Visit www.northwestflyers.org to get updates and 
learn more about the team.

IMPORTANT NUMBERS
EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY................................................................. 911
Fire.................................................................................... 911
Ambulance........................................................................ 911
Constable .........................................................281-376-3472
Sheriff - Non-emergency ..................................713-221-6000
- Burglary & Theft ...........................................713-967-5770
- Auto Theft .....................................................281-550-0458
- Homicide/Assault ..........................................713-967-5810
- Child Abuse....................................................713-529-4216
- Sexual Assault/Domestic Violence...................713-967-5743
- Runaway Unit ................................................713-755-7427
Poison Control..................................................800-764-7661
Traffic Light Issues ............................................713-881-3210

SCHOOLS
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Administration .............281-897-4000
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Transportation ..............281-897-4380
Cypress Fairbanks Senior High..........................281-897-4600
Goodson Middle School ...................................281-373-2350
Hamilton Elementary........................................281-370-0990

OTHER NUMBERS
Animal Control.................................................281-999-3191
Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center.....................281-890-4285
Harris County Health Department...................713-439-6260
Post Office Box Assignment – Cypress.......... 1-800-275-8777
Street Lights - CenterPoint Energy....................713-207-2222
- not working (Report Number on Pole)
Trash Removal ..................................................281-446-2030

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc........................................................ 1-888-687-6444
Article Submissions................. longwoodletter@PEELinc.com
Advertising......... advertising@PEELinc.com, 1-888-687-6444

Please support the businesses that advertise in the Letter. Their 
advertising dollars make it possible for all Longwood Letter 
residents to receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. No 
homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444, 
advertising@PEELinc.com

Advertising Information
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“Living, loving, and learning in  
Christ and the Church.”

6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.
Houston, TX 77084

281-463-1444
www.seascs.org

 ExcEllEnt curriculum • AthlEtics
CompuTeR & SCienCe LAbS

befoRe & AfTeR SCHooL pRogRAmS

Now Registering
2014-2015

 School year

Come grow
with us!

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Catholic School

 

8/4/2015 

First Baptist Church of Cypress  
 
 
 
 
 

14515 Cypress North Houston Rd, Cypress, Texas 77429      
Phone: 281-469-0171      www.fbccypress.org 

Jesus said, “Come to me … and I will give you rest.” 
 
Sundays:     
Bible Study: 9:30am 
Traditional worship: 10:45am 
 

Wednesdays: 
Dinner: 6:00pm, Worship,  
prayer, & Bible Study: 6:30pm 

2nd Sunday nights:  
Bible study & Ice cream 
at 5:00pm  
 

Thursdays: 
Men’s coffee, & Bible 
Study: 9-10:00am 

Howdy! Calling all vendors!   The Cypress Springs 
FFA Spring Craft Show will be held on Saturday 
, April 16,2015 between 9:00am-5:00pm & 
Sunday,April17,2016 between 10:00am-4:00pm.   
All proceeds will benefit the Cypress Springs FFA 
students in attending state convention, competitions, 
and creating scholarships for graduating seniors.  The 
event is held at the CFISD Exhibit Center at 11206 
Telge Road Cypress, Texas 77429 ¼ mile North of Hwy 
290.  For additional vendor information please visit 
www.cypresssprngs.ffanow.org or contact Lisa Rocha 
by phone at 832-692-6004 or email at cy_springsffa@
yahoo.com.  

School has begun and your family is getting back into its 
fall routine.  This might include school, homework, sports 
activities, dance, and if you have a daughter, hopefully GIRL 
SCOUTS!  Beginning in September, consider joining Girl 
Scouts at your neighborhood schools as we will be hosting 
a recruitment events to encourage girls and parents to join 
this great organization.

In Girl Scouts, your daughter has the opportunity to 
explore new interests, participate in community service 
activities, make new friends, and simply have fun.  As a Girl 
Scout leader, an adult has the chance to mentor a group 
of girls to help them reach their fullest potential.  Please 
consider joining this organization so you can have a direct 
impact on the girls in your community.  Girl Scouts is for 
girls in grades kindergarten to 12th grade and the cost is 
$15. 

To find out when Girl Scouts will be at your school, 
please go the Girl Scout of San Jacinto website at www.
gssjc.org and click on “Join Today.”  For more information, 
please contact your community volunteer, Traci Davidson, 
at brantleigh21@sbcglobal.net.  We are looking forward to 
another great year in the Cypress area and hope you can 
join in on the fun!

The Time is NOW to 
join Girl Scouts!

CYPRESS SPRINGS 
FFA BOOSTER CLUB

 Business Classifieds
HIRING SEASONAL TAX HELP Prior individual and 
business tax return preparation -3 plus years preferable. CPA a 
plus. Hiring bookkeeper, receptionist. Quick books experience 
a plus. Prior office experience required. Send resume to lisa@
beitlercpa.com

Georgia is a sweet sweet Chihuahua mix of some sort.  She was 
saved from a high kill shelter while she was pregnant.  She had her 
puppies under our care and now they are all adopted and Mom 
is ready to find a forever home now too!  She is approx 2.5 years 
old and 15 lbs.  She is a darling little girl and we would love for 
her to find a forever home! animalrescuekingdom@gmail.com

832-267-5777

Pet of the Month



4     Longwood Letter - September 2015	 Copyright © 2015 Peel, Inc.

LONGWOOD LETTER

Sunday Service at 10:45 AM
Wednesday Youth Service at 7:00 PM

16620 Cypress Rose Hill Road   |   281-246-7700  |  cypressfellowship.org

“Standing Out from the Crowd”
Luncheon Details

Thursday, September 24, 2015
Networking 11a.m.; Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.

Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd., Houston, TX 77095
Costs $25 with advanced reservations; $30 at the door

Maritza Ortega
ASP, Accredited Staging Professional
Home Staging and Redesign Association Member
International Association of Home Staging Professionals
MCE Instructor
MaritzaOrtega.com
At the September 24 Cy-Fair Express Network Luncheon, 

speaker Maritza Ortega, entrepreneur and motivational speaker, will 
encourage attendees and share her knowledge and methods to help 
others Stand Out from the Crowd.

Maritza began her entrepreneurial journey in 2013 when she had 
the opportunity to pursue her dream job as a home stager.  Along 
the way she has discovered an endless world of opportunities and has 
become an MCE Instructor as well as a blogger and a professional 
motivational speaker.

Maritza enjoys meeting new people, building relationships, 
photography, learning new things and doing Zumba.  Some of the 
best qualities about Maritza include her enthusiasm, courage, faith 
and perseverance.  She is positive, determined and motivated.

This month’s CYFEN meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. 
followed with a prompt 11:30 a.m. start of the program. Luncheons 
are held at the Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd.

About Cy-Fair Express 
Network (CYFEN)

Now 70  member s 
strong, Cy-Fair Express 
Network’s vision is to 
be a community and 
national leader for the 
support of professional 
women by providing a 
nurturing environment 
for business development, 
networking, education 
a n d  m e n t o r i n g . 
Our  member s  have 
opportunities to pursue 
excellence and achieve 
both local and national 
recognition.  CYFEN is part of the national organization of American 
Business Women’s Association (ABWA), for more information go 
to www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association (ABWA)
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 

networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations and 
backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, 
workplace skills and career development training. For more 
information, visit, www.abwa.org.
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Or call 800.684.2043 and use Promo Code: LONGWOOD
For Your Special Community Discount

Visit SparkEnergy.com/Longwood

Switch Your Home’s Electricity Today!
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The Longwood Letter is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not 
sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the 
approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Longwood Letter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape 
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or 
etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Longwood Letter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE

DROWNING IS PREVENTABLE

NOBODY IS DROWNPROOF
WATCH & KEEP KIDS IN ARM’S REACH

LEARN MORE: www.colinshope.org/RESOURCES

THESE TIPS CAN SAVE LIVES
www.colinshope.org

CONSTANT VISUAL 
SUPERVISION

LEARN 
TO SWIM

WEAR 
LIFE JACKETS

MULTIPLE BARRIERS 
AROUND WATER

KEEP YOUR 
HOME SAFER

CHECK WATER 
SOURCES FIRST

PRACTICE DRAIN 
SAFETY

BE SAFER IN 
OPEN WATER

LEARN 
CPR

COLIN HOLST

Children under the age of
�ve are often at highest risk.

1          2 3         4           5          6           7          8          9         10          11       12          13           14

DROWNING IS THE NUMBER ONE CAUSE OF ACCIDENTAL DEATH FOR CHILDREN UNDER FIVE, 
AND A LEADING CAUSE FOR CHILDREN AGES 1 - 14.

56 Texas children have already lost their lives to drowning in 2015
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Description: The position includes marketing our community 
newsletters to local and area businesses. It is a flexible position 
that allows you to work from home and set your own hours.

Roles: Stimulate new advertising accounts in our community 
newsletters. Maintain current accounts assigned to you by 
Sales Manager. Service your accounts by assisting them from 
ad design to final proof approval.

Skills: Excellent communication through email and phone, with 
high level presentation and relationship-building skills. Strong 
prospecting and business development skills are a must. Previous 
sales experience preferred but not required.

Benefits: Commission Based 
Apply by sending resume to jobs@peelinc.com

NOW 
HIRING

Advertising Sales 
Representative

BASHANS PAINTING  
& HOME REPAIR

• Interior & Exterior Painting • Wallpaper Removal 
• HardiPlank Replacement • Wood Replacement   
• Sheetrock Repair • Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting • Wallpaper Removal &
• Pressure Washing      Texture 
• Fence Repair/Replacement • Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining • Roofing

   • Gutter Repair & Replacement            • Faux Painting 
   • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

281-347-6702
 281-731-3383 cell

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

                  BashansPainting@earthlink.net

            u  Fully INSuREd 

Are cordially invited to attend an introductory meeting of the  
Kiwanis Club of Cy-Fair Houston. 
Where:  Hearthstone Country Club located at 7615 

Ameswood Circle in Hearthstone
Time:  Lunch is served at 12:15pm;  adjournment at 1:15pm.
Dates:  We will meet on September 15, 22, and 29.  
Join us for lunch, followed by a short, informative program.   

We welcome your visit and invite you to consider membership 
in this service oriented organization.

What is Kiwanis? Kiwanis is an international service 
organization focused on changing the world one child and one 
community at a time.  Service is at the heart of every Kiwanis 
club, no matter where in the world it’s located. 

Why join the Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club?   We serve this community 
through sponsoring Key Clubs for high school students, Builders 
Clubs for middle school students, and Aktion clubs for adults 

YOU
KIWANIS CLUB OF CY-FAIR HOUSTON

with disabilities.  Also, we sponsor Boy Scout and Girl Scout 
troops.  We provide support to various other organizations in the 
community that serve children and families.  Enjoy the pleasure 
of being a part of this service.

Kiwanis members have fun also. Members make new friends 
when they attend meetings and participate in social events. 
Kiwanis clubs also provide excellent networking opportunities 
for professionals. Members meet new people from all through 
participation in service projects, fundraising and attendance at 
district and international conventions.

Visit  the Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club website at  www.
KIWANISHOUSTONCYFAIR.COM.

For more information, call John Carroll (Copperfield and 
Hearthstone areas) at 281-463-0373; George Crowl (Jersey 
Village area)at 832-467-1998; or Peggy Presnell (Fairfield and 
CyRanch) at 281-304-7127.
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OUR NEW WEBSITE IS COMING SOON! WWW.DAN-CINDY.COM

Call Us Today! We will get you moving!
Dan: 281.468.2853 · DanBoutwell@Dan-Cindy.com
Cindy: 281.797.3590 · Cindy@Dan-Cindy.com

RE/MAX Northwest

The Dan & Cindy Boutwell team is excited to announce our new & improved website will be launching soon!  All 
the features you currently utilize are part of the design as well as some exciting new ones you’ll be sure to love! 


